
It is September 24, and it is Day 5

FROM THE OFFICE:

Guidance News: Ms Miller will be doing her Post-Secondary Class Visits for
grade 11s on Oct 1st and 2nd. It is very important for grads to be at school
on those days. Grade 10 Class visits will happen after Jouvence. Also,
Open House season is almost upon us! Come pick up an Open House
handout at Guidance!

TRIPS: Are you in grade 11 and ready to embark on a magical journey with
your fellow grads? Join us for a quick lunchtime meeting in B201 tomorrow
to explore the possibility of going to Walt Disney World in Orlando, Florida.
If you’ve already signed up, make sure to “be our guest” and attend—it’s a
must! If you have any questions, feel free to talk with Mr. Jutras or Mr.
Pinsky.

GMAA:
Bantam Girls 8 Volleyball: Tourney today after school in the F Gym. Early
dismissal is at 3:25. Get changed and come to the gym right away. Go
Bisons!

Girls Softball: Your second game is today at 3:30, with an early dismissal at
2:15. Meet in the front lobby at that time, changed and ready to go.

CLUBS:

SGA: The Sexuality and Gender Alliance is back. The club is open to anyone
who is interested in LGBTQ+ issues. Our first meeting will be today in B208
during senior lunch. See Mr. Perez or Ms. Miller for more information.
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